
Welcome to Public Meeting #2 of 3  

Agencies Involved in this Study
City of Aurora (Lead agency)
Arapahoe County
Colorado Department of Transportation
Denver Regional Council of Governments

Comment Opportunities
▪▪ Ask questions or provide comments to 		

project personnel (with name tags).

▪▪ Fill out a comment sheet and drop it off at 		
the sign-in table or send it in later.

▪▪ Use the contact information to the right to 		
provide your comments. 

▪▪ Submit a comment on the project web page:

The City of Aurora is conducting a comprehensive transportation study of the Parker Road and 
Smoky Hill Road intersections along Quincy Avenue. The study will evaluate the existing and 
future operating conditions of the area intersections with the goal of identifying operational 
improvements that may be implemented with funding within the near term. The near term for 
this study is considered to be within approximately five years. 

Purpose of this Public Open House

The purpose of this second public open house is to present the alternatives evaluation results. 
Following the first public open house (held in October 2015), alternatives were developed 
using input received from the public and agency stakeholders. These alternatives were 
evaluated through two levels of screening. As a result, two action alternatives (and a No 
Action alternative, for comparison purposes) are 
being carried forward for further refinement and 
identification of study recommendations.

The City of Aurora would like your comments 
regarding the alternatives screening completed to 
date, and the refinements you’d like to see made to 
the alternatives being carried forward. The project 
team will use your comments to help develop the 
study recommendations, which will be presented at 
the final public meeting in a few months.

Thank you for taking the time to get involved with this important transportation project!

www.auroragov.org/parkerquincystudy

If you have any questions, 
please contact:

Leah Langerman 
David Evans and Associates, Inc. 

1331 17th Street, Suite 900 
Denver, CO  80202 

(720) 225-4651
llangerman@deainc.com

or

Kristin Tanabe
City of Aurora

15151 E. Alameda Parkway
Aurora, CO  80012
(303) 739-7306

ktanabe@auroragov.org

Parker Road/Quincy Avenue/Smoky Hill Road 
Intersection Improvement Study


